
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Jordan, Stephen P (Fed)
Subject: Re: PQC
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 9:16:29 PM

Hmmm.  That wasn't supposed to happen.  We gave permission for a few teams to send us
new specifications, as they said they were only changing typos.  

We allowed them to revise their implementation in line with what Jacob was asking  (so that
he could verify the KATs).  But they shouldn't have changed their spec pdf.  Do you recall
which ones?

Dustin

From: Stephen Jordan <stephen.jordan@nist.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 2:47:46 PM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: PQC
 
By the way, in some submissions there appear to be new zip files or 
tarballs with updated supporting documentation that differs from and 
presumably supersedes the pdf files that are actually unzipped and 
directly available in the sharepoint submission folder.

Stephen
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